
I believe I raised all of my comments during our meeting, but I would like to take this 
opportunity to again point out that we have not resolved issues of whether any 
participant can charge fees to another participant for exchange of data.  We resolved 
this for access by individuals or their personal representatives - but there was 
insufficient time for a detailed discussion about how to handle this issue for other 
exchange use cases.  I believe we need a policy & procedure on that issue - but it will 
likely need to be taken up in more detail as part of the ongoing efforts to further refine 
the P&Ps. 
 
Deven McGraw 
 
 


